VOLUNTEER Newsletter

Weekly News | Schedules | New Opportunities

Weekly Schedules

The schedules for the next two weeks are attached.

Airfields Across the US

At our Volunteer meeting last weekend, Stan May mentioned a website that offers historical photos and information about airfields across the United States, including Ford Island. If you're interested, the website is linked here: www.airfieldsfreeman.com

Need a New Polo?

We will be placing an additional order of Museum polos for our regular volunteers. If you need one, please let me know what size you need by next Wednesday, July 11th. We will be retiring the cotton polos, so if you only have that one, please give me your size so we can switch you to the dri-fit version.

Volunteers Needed

We need female aviation professionals to speak to young women at our Flight School for Girls on Friday, July 27th. If you are available that afternoon, please let me know.



Anne Murata Retires from Pacific Aviation Museum Pearl Harbor

Pacific Aviation Museum says "Aloha" to Long-Time Director of Marketing and Business Development

After 11 years of dedicated leadership, Anne Murata has decided to retire from Pacific Aviation Museum Pearl Harbor where she served as the Director of Marketing and Business Development. During her tenure, Anne supported the museum's tremendous growth, increasing the number of annual worldwide visitors from 96,000 to over a quarter million. Each year, through both her persistence and respected network of marketing professionals, Anne successfully garnered public relations exposure valued in the millions to support museum efforts. The Museum Board of Directors, staff and volunteers join together in thanking Anne for her hard work and dedication and extend our best wishes to her in her much deserved retirement.

Mahalo, Elissa Lines Executive Director

